
St. Peter & St. Paul CE Primary School, Burgh-Le-Marsh 
RESPECT     COMPASSION     COURAGE 

 
“Striving for excellence together in a caring Christian community.” 

DROP OFF/COLLECTION TIMES (from Monday 30th November 2020) 
As advised by the Government, we continue to operate staggered start and finish times. To maximise learning time and to further reduce mixing of 
groups, we have reviewed the collection times as shown below. To ensure the continued safety and health of all our children, families and staff, we do 
need everyone to adhere to these times. All drop-off and collection times are under constant review.  

DROP-OFF TIMES:  
Year 6, Year 5, Year 4 & Year 1   8:30am-8:40am 
Year 3, Year 2 & Reception          8:40am-8:50am 

 

COLLECTION TIMES:  
Year 6, Year 5, Year 4 & Year 1   3:05pm-3:15pm 
Year 3, Year 2 & Reception          3:15pm-3:25pm 
 

 As the field by the Mobile is now rather wet and slippery, Y1 and Reception parents can use the path by the Mobile in both directions.  

However, to keep each other safe, do step aside to give each other space.  

 All siblings should arrive and leave together in the earliest allocated slot.  

 PLEASE DO NOT ARRIVE EARLY! Please wait away from the gates and do not enter the playground until called. We try to release children at the 

beginning of the slots above, but we are trying to safely dismiss 30 (or more) 4-11 year olds from each classroom doorway - things happen which 

sometimes cause little delays.  

 When collecting children, please wait away from the playground entrance, leaving enough room for Y6 walkers and other families to safely exit.  

 Only one adult from the family/group is permitted to enter the playground to collect children at the end of the day. Please continue to respect this.  

 Please do not approach staff at classroom doors when collecting children. 

 To keep everyone safe, please leave the playground and school site as soon as all your children have been dropped off/collected.  


